Transcript
Return to practice : step back into your career
A guide for allied health professionals returning to practice animation
Are you an allied health professional, often known as an AHP, who's currently not registered to practice? If the answer is yes, then we need you. 
With a wide range of opportunities currently available in Scotland's health and social care workforce, now is the perfect time to rejoin your profession. 
We know wherever life has taken you, you'll have gained valuable transferable skills and life experience to bring back to your profession. 
The journey that leads you and your skills back to us is simple. It begins with starting a period of updating, and we'll be with you every step of the way to support you, giving you access to resources to help you navigate your way back to practice, as well as connecting you with returning AHPs in our Facebook group. 
Once your period of updating is complete, then you apply to register with the Health and Care Professions Council, and then you can start applying for jobs in your profession. 
The AHP Return to Practice pages on the NHS Careers website have lots of other resources available which you may find helpful on your journey. 
To meet the needs of the people of Scotland, our workforce of AHPs has to grow. 
Contact us for an initial career discussion. Look at the resources on the NHSScotland Careers and HCPC webpages. Join our Facebook group and find out how you can get started on your journey back to health and social care.
